
APPENDIX A  
 

 
Monterey County Planning and Building Inspection Department.  Initial Study and 
Mitigated Negative Declaration for Harper Canyon Realty Subdivision.  July 16, 
2003 
 
Monterey County Planning and Building Inspection Department.  Staff Report for 
Harper Canyon Realty Subdivision.  January 12, 2005 
 
Monterey County Planning and Building Inspection Department.  Notice of 
Preparation.  July 18, 2005. 
 
Comment Letters.   
 
Richard H. Rosenthal.  Law Offices of Richard H. Rosenthal.  Comments for Harper 
Canyon Realty, LLC.  January 11, 2005. 
 
Terry Robersts.  State of California Governor’s Office of Planning and Research State 
Clearinghouse and Planning Unit.  Comments for Harper Canyon  / Encina Hills.  
August 18, 2005. 
 
John J. Olejnik.  State of California Business Transportation and Housing Agency.  
Comments to Harper Canyon/Encina Hills Development.  July 29, 2005. 
 
Susan C. Bacigalupi and Barbara Schweffel.  Meyer Community Group Contacts.  
Notice of Preparation of Draft Environmental Impact Report.  August 15, 2005.  
 
Mike Weaver and Marit Evans.  The Highway 68 Coalition.  Comments for Harper 
Canyon Draft Environmental Impact Report.  March 8, 2006. 
 
 
 
 
 

 






















































































































































































































































































































































































